
Full Notice 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT, AMEND, and REPEAL ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota State Board of Architecture and Landscape 
Architecture will hold a public hearing to address proposed amendments to N.D. 
Admin. Code Articles 8-01 through 8-07 at 10:00am August 21, 2013 at 405 East 
Sweet Avenue, Bismarck, ND 58504. 

The purposes of the proposed amendments are to address statutory changes and 
implement statutes related to the practice of architecture and landscape architecture. 
The proposed amendments are not expected to have an impact on the regulated 
community in excess of $50,000.  

A copy of the proposed rules may be viewed during normal business hours at 15 
Broadway Suite 205, Fargo ND 58012 or requested by writing at NDSBA, PO Box 
7370, Bismarck ND 58507 or by calling 701-223-3540.  

Written comments on the proposed rules mailed to the post office box shown above 
and received by September 5, 2013 will be fully considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance 
relating to a disability, please contact the North Dakota State Board of Architecture 
and Landscape Architecture at the above telephone number or address at least two 
weeks prior to the public hearing. 

Dated this 10 day of July 2013. 

 

Ricky L. Engebretson, President 

 

 

Abbreviated Notice 

ABBREVIATED NOTICE OF INTENT TOAMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

RELATING TO N.D. Admin. Code Articles 8-01 through 8-07 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota State Board of Architecture and Landscape 
Architecture will hold a public hearing to address proposed changes to the N.D. 
Admin. Code at 10:00am August 21, 2013 at 405 East Sweet Avenue, Bismarck, ND 
58504.  

A copy of the proposed rules may be viewed during normal business hours at 15 
Broadway Suite 205, Fargo ND 58012 or requested by writing at NDSBA, PO Box 



7370, Bismarck ND 58507. Also, written comments may be mailed to the post office 
box above by September 5, 2013. If you plan to attend the public hearing and will 
need special facilities or assistance relating to a disability, please contact the North 
Dakota State Board of Architecture and Landscape Architecture at the above address 
at least two weeks prior to the public hearing. 

Dated this 10 day of July 2013. 

 

Ricky L. Engebretson 

 
 
 


